
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

October 17, 2022 

TOPIC: Recognition of Churchill Students 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District adopt 
the attached resolution recognizing the heroic efforts of Churchill High School students 
Chase Adams, Colin Anderson, and Ethan Morche on August 29, 2022, when they 
helped rescue residents from a house fire.  

RATIONALE: 
Chase Adams, Colin Anderson and Ethan Morche noticed smoke coming from a home 
on Ellen Street as they were driving by on the afternoon of August 29, 2022. Without 
hesitation, the three young men stopped to assist the residents in exiting the home after 
calling 911. The young men received a commendation from the Livonia Fire & Rescue 
Department and many praises via media coverage following the incident.  

BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 

None 

RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 

Stacy Jenkins 

EXHIBITS: 

Attached Resolution 


